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 Elisabeth Kocen COMMNT2016/3270/P 18/07/2016  16:32:58 As Hon Sec for 6 Frognal Management co, I should like to object strongly to this application. We are 

most concerned about subsidence during the building work and in the years immediately following such 

a development.

 We should be contacted by the owner of Flat 1, 8 Frognal, for him to authorise us to have our own 

structural survey done now at his expense. 

We are also extremely concerned that the developer would use the woodland at the back of the house 

for access.  This would lead to loss of wildlife and be detrimental to the whole area.

127 Willifield Way
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2016/3270/P 19/07/2016  10:18:45 I am very concerned about the possibility of subsidence and would be interested to know if Camden 

Council will take a joint responsibility with the owner of flat 1 regarding future subsidence. A property 

developer purchases a property, makes a shoddy extension and then sells on the property to a new 

owner.  Those of us who have lived in Camden for many years (in my case 18 years) will then have to 

carry the can due to the short sightedness of Camden Council.  

In addition the woodland at the back of the gardens in Frognal has a wildlife which must be protected 

in particular the owls.  Council has a duty of care towards the wildlife.  I understand the property 

developer intends to utilise a path through the woodland to gain access to his garden flat for the 

extension.

flat 7

6 Frognal

 Samin Kashfi OBJLETTE

R

2016/3270/P 19/07/2016  10:19:07flat 7

6 Frognal

Page 13 of 43


